
Go Team USA! 
Three of my favorite countries are working hard at the Olympics!  (In case you 
didn’t know those would be the USA, Canada and the Netherlands.)  Don’t forget to 
check out your favorite team!  Thank you this week to all the parents who helped 
out at the Valentine’s parties!  We couldn’t have done it without you!  Our 
Nominations Chair is looking for members to help out with the Nominating 
Committee, please contact Kris Weir if you are interested in helping out.  Drama 
Parents:  Please contact Susan Frank ASAP if you have NOT been receiving any 
newsletters from Drama.  Be sure to check your junk folder first.  You can call/text 
her at (216) 835-7837 or email her at pto.drama.westwood@gmail.com

Thank You  
Choosing Amazon 

Smile raised $58.62 
which will be used 

to support WW. 

No School 
Enjoy your long 
weekend.  No 
school Friday - 

Tuesday. 

Drama Tickets 
Drama Families:  

please send in ticket 
orders ASAP to 

Susan Frank.

THANK YOU 
To all the Room Parents 

and volunteers for 
making the Valentine’s 

Parties a success!
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VOLUNTEER OF THE 

MONTH 
Thank you to Mrs. 

Kristine Pesho for all 
that you do at WW! 

2
COUPONS NEEDED 

Drama is still in need of 
Joann’s and Michael’s 
coupons, please send 

them in.
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